
Alumni Engagement Network Team (AENT)
Voices Alumni Survey Voices Volunteer Project 

In the fall of 2023, AENT surveyed 
Voices alumni to determine their 
current and future interest in 
participating with Voices of the 
Staff, including how and in what 
capacity they want to be involved.

Numerical and written survey 
responses were summarized in a 
report, which will be submitted to 
the Project Management Team 
(PMT) for review after the annual 
meeting.

AENT seeks to find new and 
creative ways to actively engage 
Voices alumni. 

A project plan was created to 
identify volunteer opportunities that 
allow Voices alumni to connect with 
other U-M staff, align with our core 
values, and provide ways to give 
back to U-M and the community.

The final proposal will be submitted 
to the PMT for consideration in the 
next academic year.

“I contributed to our larger U-M community, helping and supporting others to make a difference in their work life.”  ~ Margaret Liu (AENT)
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This template is provided to give you a 
starting point. You can choose to 
develop your poster in any way your 
team decides. You can choose 
different graphics (like the ones to the 
right, just drag them over.) resize 
items.REMEMBER: lock the aspect 
ratio. Some key ideas you can include: 

● Your team name 
● Projects or key areas of focus
● Team photos
● Challenges, Lessons Learned, 

and Successes

Email voicespmt@umich.edu with 
questions

Career Development Fund for Staff

In response to the need for more financial support, 
funding was doubled to a total of $400,000 by the 
Executive Vice President and Chief Financial Officer for 
fiscal year 2024.

All 21 committee Career Development Fund reviewers 
are Voices of the Staff alumni. Nine are currently serving 
on the AENT (~43%) 
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